
 

 

 

 

 

Town of St. George 

Onsite Public Hearing 

March 10, 2022@4:00 PM 

 

The Planning Board will hold an onsite public hearing on March 10, 2022 at 4:00pm at The 

Tenants Harbor General Store to receive public comments for an exhaust system on a building 

permit application that has been submitted. 

Tenants Harbor General Store LLC 
16 Main Street 

Tenants Harbor, ME 
Map 104 Lot 010 

 
The public hearing will continue at 7:00pm on March 22, 2022 with the regularly scheduled 
Planning Board meeting immediately following (via ZOOM). 
 
The public is invited and encouraged to attend. The application is on file at the Town Office and 

can be seen during regular business hours.  
 

 


